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July 10, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

I’'m pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for CGLS, Architects regarding their work on
Project TC297, renovations to our Woodstock Campus. This was a $5 + million dollar project designed
to make improvements to the campus facilities.

The scope of the project consisted of roof replacement, HVAC system upgrades, new plumbing and
electrical, window replacement, and ceiling and lighting replacement throughout both buildings.
CGLS, Architects was a pleasure to work with on the schematic design, construction documents, and
project management during this project. They provided us with a high quality design and also
provided exceptional customer service during the process.

The team of architects assigned to this project prepared information and plans in a timely manner,
while also adhering to our needs and budget allocation. As a result, we were also able to incorporate
many of our “wants” into this project (new carpeting, painting, hardwoods refinished, exposed duct
work, etc.).

Overall, CTC was pleased with the performance of CGLS, Architects and looks forward to the
opportunity of working with them again. On behalf of Chattahoochee Technical College, | would
highly recommend using CGLS, Architects for your next construction project.

Best Regards,

David Simmons
Vice President of Facilities
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